
COUNTY OF GREENE 

TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE 

3809 COUNTY ROUTE 51 

HANNACROIX, NY  12087 

 

 

TO:   The Daily Mail  FROM:   Barbara Finke, Town Clerk 

       Marjorie Loux, Deputy Town Clerk 

   Diane Jordan, Deputy Town Clerk   

      

FAX:   (518)756-8880  PHONE:  (518) 756-6671 Ext 5 

                 

DATE:  June 26, 2018  

  

Please place the following advertisement in The Daily Mail for seven days. 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of New Baltimore Highway Department is seeking bids 

for paving of various streets within the Town.  A list of streets to be paved and bid specs can be 

obtained at the Highway Garage Monday-Thursday from 6:30 AM-3:30 PM, by calling Deputy 

Highway Superintendent Scott VanWormer (518)756-2078 or (518)376-8938, email 

highway@townofnewbaltimore.org, or fax (518)756-3078. Sealed bids must be received at the New 

Baltimore Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, Hannacroix, NY 12087 by Monday, July 9, 2018 at 

4PM.  The Town reserves the right to reject any and all bids.    

By Order of the Town Board 

Barbara M. Finke, Town Clerk 
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